STATE OF CALIFORNIA ARNOLD SCHWARZENEGGER, Governor

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION

Office of Governmental Affairs

770 L Street, Suite 1230
Sacramento, CA 95814
(916) 327-3277

June 16, 2008

The Honorable Christine Kehoe

Chair, Senate Energy, Utilities & Commerce
State Capitol, Room 4038

Sacramento, CA 95814

RE: AB 2466 (Laird/Huffman) — As Amended June 12, 2008 — Support with technical
amendments
Status: Senate Energy, Utilities & Commerce Committee

Dear Senator Kehoe:

On May 29, 2008, the California Public Utilities Commission (Commission) voted unanimously to
support with technical amendments your AB 2466, which would authorize a local government entity to
receive a credit on their electric bill for power generated from a renewable energy facility owned by that
entity that generates more energy than required to serve the site where the facility is located.

Please see the attached analysis for an explanation of the Commission’s position.

If you have any questions or wish to discuss this matter further, please do not hesitate to call me at
(916) 324-5945

Sincerely,
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DAVINA FLEMINGS
Legislative Liaison

Attachment

cc:
Assemblymember John Laird, California State Assembly
Assemblymember Jared Huffman, California State Assembly
Wade Teasdale, Senate Republican Caucus/Policy
John Moffatt, Deputy Legislative Secretary, Office of Governor Arnold Schwarzenegger



